POLICE OFFICER
TOWN OF HARWICH

The Harwich Police Department is accepting applications from qualified individuals for the creation of an eligibility list to fill future vacancies for the position of POLICE OFFICER.  Applications and minimum required qualifications may be obtained at the Harwich Police Department, 183 Sisson Road, Harwich, MA  02645, or by downloading at www.harwich-ma.gov/police.  Each returned application must be accompanied by a cover letter and complete resume.   Application deadline is Wednesday, December 19, 2018 at 2:00 PM.  All applications must be delivered to the Harwich Police Department (emailed applications not accepted), attention Executive Assistant Katie Varley.  Preference will be given to those that have completed the Basic Recruit Training Class provided by the Massachusetts Police Training Committee or its’ equivalent.  The selected candidate will serve one year in a probationary status.  Questions may be directed to Deputy Chief of Police Thomas Gagnon at (508) 430-7541.  The Town of Harwich is an EOE.

